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Southern Rhode Island Conservation forestry walking tour in Richmond 

RICHMOND, Rhode Island, October 31, 2024 – The Southern Rhode Island 

Conservation District will be hosting a free Forestry Walking Tour at Hillsdale Preserve 

forestry research site in Richmond, RI on November 16 from 10 am – 12 pm to learn 

about enhancing forest resilience and addressing climate-related challenges. The 

preserve is located at 47 Old Mountain Road in Richmond. Parking is available along 

long the side of rural Old Mountain Road at the entrance to forestry research site. This 

is a rain or shine event so participants should be prepared for weather and walking off 

trail on uneven terrain. 

To register, visit https://www.sricd.org/2024-11-16-register-for-the-forestry-walking-tour-

at-hillsdale-preserve. 

 

The Southern Rhode Island Conservation District (SRICD) promotes and achieves a 

healthy environment and sustainable use of natural resources for the people of Kent 

and Washington Counties and the State of Rhode Island, now and for the future, by 

coordinating partners to provide technical, educational and financial resources. 
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